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«2E» O 2018 No. 045-06.01/ 5~ 9 BNPP Manager and Managing Director

Mr. H. Ghaffari

To No. of

[Activities within the scope of Addendum 58]

Dear Mr. Ghaffari!

In reply to your letter No.LTR-1000-196299 dated 12.04.2018, I would like to inform
you that on 29.06.2018 Novovoronezh Training Center shall be transferred from JSC
"Atomtechenergo" to Autonomous Non-Profit Organization of Additional Professional
Education "Technical Academy of Rosatom", according to order of JSC "Concern
Rosenergoatom". Remaining obligations of the Contractor within the scope of Addendum 58
shall be fulfilled by NV TC being a part of "Technical Academy of Rosatom".

Thereat, I would like to propose you to schedule the jobs pertaining to verification of 76
BNPP FSS scenarios on September, 2018. I will inform you about the exact date of
instructors' mission to BNPP site on completion of all organizational issues related to NV TC
transfer to "Technical Academy of Rosatom".

I wish to thank you for your understanding.
Sincerely yours,

> il

Deputy Director General — /

ATE NV TC Director ( e A. Ivanchenko

Ex. V.K. Prudskikh



